
CITY OF 

DUNDAS 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CITY OF DUNDAS RICE COUNTY 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the City of Dundas,             
County of Rice, State of Minnesota, will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, September              
20, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as possible, at Dundas City Hall, 216                
Railway St. N., Dundas, MN, to consider a text amendment to Ordinance 2016-02 An              
Ordinance Establishing a Planned Unit Development Overlay District for Lot 1, Block 1             
of DUNDAS DOME ADDITION. The requested text amendment would extend the time            
period to complete surfacing the overflow parking area. 

The Planning Commission will consider both oral and written comments. If you desire to              
be heard in reference to this matter you may attend the Public Hearing, submit a letter                
to the City Administrator/Clerk at City of Dundas, PO Box 70, Dundas, MN 55019-0070,              
or email jmccarthy@dundas.us. Letters and emails must be received by 4:30 PM,            
Thursday, September 20, 2018. A copy of the proposed text amendment is available for              
inspection at Dundas City Hall during normal business hours. 

John M. McCarthy, Administrator/Clerk City of Dundas Published on: September 8, 2018 
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